
 

NEXT MEETING  

WEDNESDAY 21st AUGUST 7.30PM  
GNARWARRE TENNIS PAVILION 

Corner of GNARWARRE and BARRABOOL ROAD, GNARWARRE 

 

The eagerly awaited  Mid-Winter (almost!) Wine and Cheese 

Tasting and  

Presentation by the Royal Botanic Gardens (RBGV) Chief 

Conservation  Botanist, Neville Walsh 
 

 

The presentation will outline the various threads of botanical science explored at RBGV and 

how this is communicated to the general and scientific public. There will be a particular 

focus on the RBGV’s  contribution to threatened species conservation. 

Neville’s work  involves survey and development of recovery strategies for threatened 
Victorian plants. He is co-editor of the four volume Flora of Victoria  and is a member of 
recovery teams for threatened plants and animals in Victoria. 

  
The formalities of the AGM of the Barrabool Hills Landcare Group will follow. 

 

RSVP 18th August Kaye Rodden 0438317499 or 
barraboolhillslandcare@gmail.com 

mailto:barraboolhillslandcare@gmail.com

